
Councilman Wilkerson

February 25, 2022

Monies received from the closing on the NRP project were received from the the Public Facilities 
Corporation in November 2021 recommended to be used for the establishment of a funding 
assistance grant program for Killeen Non-Profit Youth Groups.

This money must be officially allocated by the Council to ensure it is used in the way it was initially 
recommended by the PFC Board.

Request that the council honor the PFC recommendation and allocate all monies received from 
the project closing into an account specifically for the purpose of 1) establishing a program to 2) 
advertise for grant request from Killeen Non-profit Youth organizations, 3) identify appropriate 
organizations and 4) distribute funding to identified organizations.
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